Committee on Academic Programs

Minutes - September 27, 2006

Present: Bob Anderson, James Boatwright, Lorna Johnson, Jim Lentini, Claire Lindberg, Steven Link, John McCarty, Amanda Norvell, Taras Pavlovysky, Colleen Perry, Melinda Roberts, Barbara Strassman, Cathy Liebars

I. 
Welcome & Approval of Minutes

Amanda Norvell opened the meeting and asked for the review of the minutes of the 9/13/2006 meeting.  Minor corrections were made to the list of attendees and excused.  The minutes were then approved.

II.  Announcement of charge from the Steering Committee.
Amanda indicated that the Steering Committee has charged CAP with reviewing a LLPC recommendation that there be additions to Qualifying Option A, Second Major Programs for certain Elementary/Early Childhood Education programs.
Amanda indicated that we would need to receive additional information before reviewing the recommendation.

III.   Program Closures

The committee reviewed some preliminary information regarding degree programs that have been recommended for closure.

The committee discussed some broad issues with respect to closure.

Full discussion of the issues was tabled until complete documentation regarding the recommended closures is available to the committee.
